
NorthLight School 
151 Towner Road, Singapore 327830 

Tel: 65806490 Fax: 62912423 
 

30 June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Thank you for working with us in the implementation of safe management measures so that our school 

remains a safe and conducive environment for all students.  Please take note of the following information. 

 

YOUTH DAY HOLIDAY – 6 JULY 

Sunday, 5 July 2020 is Youth Day.  As such, Monday, 6 July will be a scheduled school holiday. Students are 

to report back to school on Tuesday, 7 July. 

 

EARLY DISMISSAL ON 9 JULY 

10 July 2020 has been declared as polling day and a public holiday.  As the school will be used as a polling 

station, all Lower Sec and Upper Sec students will be dismissed at 1150 am and 12noon respectively on 9 

July (Thursday).   

 

MEET-THE-PARENTS SESSION 

Our Meet-The-Parents Session (MTP) aims to sustain the on-going home-school partnership with 

parents/guardians. It is an opportunity for parents/guardians to learn about their child/ward from the 

teachers and also for the teachers to find out more about your child’s strengths, interests and needs. Please 

note that this year’s MTP will be done via phone calls with the Form / Subject Teachers of your child/ward. 

Form /Subject Teachers will engage parents/guardians of each child from 13 July to 17 July. Form Teachers 

will make an arrangement in advance with you, for a timeslot to have the conversation.  

 

TRIPS DURING MID-TERM BREAK (20 – 26 JULY) 

Students should continue to defer all overseas travel, in line with MOH Travel Advisory issued on 18 March. 

As the travel advisory is still in force, parents/guardians would not need to submit travel declarations for the 

July mid-term break. Should there be any exceptional travel by students or household members, the 

following would apply:  

a. the requirement to apply for and obtain an entrance permit from MOE/ICA prior to their return to 

Singapore if they are International Students, non-SC/PR parents, or non-SC/PR staff;  

b. 14-day Stay-Home Notice (SHN) issued upon their return to Singapore, which may be chargeable up 

to $2,000 if served at an SHN Dedicated Facility;  

c. swab test for COVID-19 at the end of the SHN which may be chargeable up to $200;  

d. 14-day LOA for students staying in the same household with someone on SHN; 

e. unsubsidised healthcare if they come down with COVID-19 upon their return. 

 

GIRO PAYMENT FOR SCHOOL FEES 

GIRO payment will be made available for parents/guardians to pay school fees.  We will follow up with the 

application forms for the students concerned. 

 

Thank you and keep safe!  

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

_________________ 

Mdm Sung Mee Har 

Principal 


